
I am a pretty, cheerful, imaginative, caring, open and sociable lady. I have a 
sympathetic heart, I possess a good sense of humor. I am very inquisitive, loving, 
generous, active and purposeful. I need to be loved sincerely, passionately and 
eternally.

Am looking for a nice,kind ,loving and caring man on this site to have a nice chat 
to know more about each other and see what the future holds for us.

I am a sweet,romantic lady.I read, I a am a good cook. I like to fish and I bait my
own hook! I also like to veg out in front of the TV and watch movies sometime. I am
not a bar hopper or a big drinker. Cant handle that. I want to meet someone with 
some of the same qualities.. I am a great cuddlier. I am good hearted woman and 
want to have fun in life. I am a very loving person and want to be with someone 
that can actually love in return not just say it but time will tell. I don't need 
it but I want it. There is a difference. I am fine with whom I am just want the 
right one to enhance it. Life is meant to share...The color of my eye is hazel. For
my ethnic am Caucasian.. Also, my appearance am very attractive and am proud to 
talk about that. I am a Christian.For my personal traits, I am Serious, Kind, 
Confident, Smart, Responsible, Honest, Calm, Flexible, Elegant, Communicative, 
Sensitive, Gentle, Cheerful, Optimistic and Romantic.And am looking for a kind a 
loving man that i can spend the rest of my life with.If you are the right man then 
why don't you drop me a nice note

My desire is to meet a handsome,sensitive, sensuous, warm, assertive single woman 
who wants a friend. My interpretation of a friend is one to whom you can pour out 
all the contents of your heart, chaff and grain together, knowing that the 
bountifulness of hands will take it all, shift it, keep that which is worth keeping
and, with a breath of kindness, blow the rest away.I am looking for a special, 
loving relationship with a unique character. A man who is affectionate,handsome, 
with a shapely figure, sincere, easy going, with interests and characteristics 
similar to mine and even closer. Someone who wants a meaningful, serious, long-term
relationship, not just a few dates

I am a kind, trustworthy, intelligent, and fun loving person. I have been told that
I have a good heart, a good sense of humor, and that I am a very understanding. I 
am looking for someone special to share the rest of my life with.

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=azm93TgullA

Hi How are you doing Am.. Honest, Loving, Caring,Trust and Open ..minded.My.. 
Favorite color is Green and Blue and i like to travel sometimes as well...i like 
watching scary and actions,adventures movies includes with War films and also i am 
new to this dating site and i come across your profile and it was interested and 
will like to know you more and also share pics and i don't know how to share pic on
here  i will want to meet someone who will take me for what i am not for what i 
have and I'm looking for i am looking for Mr right in my life...i like Cooking ,, 
and i want to have a chat with you if you don't care can you add me at yahoo now so
that we can have a nice chat  add me at

lindadouglas58@yahoo.com or you can give me your id
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Hi how are you doing i am Linda by my name ..I want a man that can love me for whom
i am and care for me which i will also care for him and loved him like he has never
been before,A man that can give me affection,Emotional soar,Love,Care,and most 
important a man to trust and to be trusted so Can you give me your email address so
that we Can have some Chat and see where it goes you can add me on

lindadouglas58@yahoo.com

Hope to hear from you back

I'm a humble and easy going lady, very friendly, simple, and fun loving. I am a 
loving, caring, good hearted, truthful, and honest lady. I have a good sense of 
humor and i enjoy good jokes. I am good at cracking jokes too and i could say it's 
never a dull moment with me if i have an audience with good sense of humor. I am 
very passionate and warm hearted. I am always in support of my partner and able to 
stand by him no matter what comes the situation. I believe faithfulness and loyalty
are the basic strengths of a relationship so i apply it in every relationship i 
make and expect the same in return. I seek a serious relationship that can lead 
into marriage and everlasting happiness. I seek a partner who is trustworthy, 
reliable, open, straight forward, and truthful. I am looking for someone who is 
very understanding, someone who is ready to love and be loved. ...

I'm a down to earth real open-minded,spiritual woman , i dont hide my feeling when 
it comes to the matters of the heart.I want to share my life with someone who will 
love me for what I am and want the same in return. I am very happy with who I am as
a Person, and I want to share & experience Life with a man who can share, and enjoy
Companionship, and what I got, and who will treasure my Heart.

I am looking for someone who will Love me for whom I am".Honesty, friendship, 
giving, understanding, and love for one another is what I am looking for, possibly 
that could lead to a long term Relationship.I am looking for nice Decent Christian 
man I can appreciate, take care, Love and treat Him Right. I am also looking for a,
man with Good Family Values and Morals, that will appreciate me and treat me Right.
I am a Christian and Independent, Successful, Employed & Financially Stable. I am a
very self motivated individual, plus I am very courteous, kind and affectionate. I 
enjoy long walks, wine/candles, dining, movies, soft music, and playfulness with a 
men, as well as other open social activities. I love children although (I don't 
have any of my own). I am open minded, Very HONEST & like a good conversation on 
most any subject.


